
SATURDAY, APRIL 22
10 AM - 2 PM 

This will be a drive-through event and will
be held in the Guilderland Public library's

auxiliary parking lot.

Guilderland Public Library
2228 western Ave.

Please Follow these guidelines:

Please no sharps and syringes

Put your medications in a bag, if possible.
Put bagged medications in a place that you can easily access while remaining
in your vehicle, or place the bag in your trunk so an officer may retrieve it. 
Drive through to the drop-off point and stay in your vehicle and follow the
officers' instructions. 
Pet Medications are also accepted.

All hospitals and nursing homes in New York State are mandated by law to accept home-generated sharps as a free,
community service through their sharps collection programs. Please call your local facility Sharps Coordinator before arriving.
 * For more information, call the facility's main phone number first and ask to be connected to their Sharps Coordinator.

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nysenate.gov%2Flegislation%2Flaws%2FPBH%2F1389-DD&data=04%7C01%7Celizabeth.maybo%40health.ny.gov%7C49a4f7a7c74c433f80af08d9b34c1303%7Cf46cb8ea79004d108ceb80e8c1c81ee7%7C0%7C0%7C637737961576914313%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ogLSxVzMRos%2BYsCbNpSHQMjJWRBxJodSy9zkn906bhY%3D&reserved=0

